
COMMENTS ABOUT CNUW TOURS - TESTIMONIALS 
 
 

"Thank you for letting me look at the 
cool animals. I learned that female 
owls are larger than male owls." 
Fourth grader from Kiva Elementary 
  
"The frog was hiding. I liked the 
snakes, frogs. The lizard was 
rough." 
Fourth grader from Hawthorne Elementary 

 
"Thank you for showing us the frogs 
and turtles." 
Fourth grader from Hawthorne Elementary 

 
"Lizzards are so coool!" 
Fourth grader from Desert View Learning 
Center 

 
 
 

"I like the Wildlife Demonstration Gardens because we got to see tadpoles and three 
endangered species." 
Fourth grader from Yavapai Elementary 

 
"I liked the number of species and how they all had something to do with water."  
Fourth grader from Aztec Elementary 
 
"I liked Toad Hall because you could see with your own eyes the amphibians." 
Fourth grader from Navajo Elementary 

 
"Thank you very much to everyone that helped my dad and me learn about wildlife!" 
Fourth grader from Kiva Elementary 
 
"Your program was wonderful. Everyone had nothing but positive comments. From an 
educational standpoint, the message of conservation rings out loud and clear. Thanks 
again."  
Steve Smith, teacher at Black Mountain Elementary School 
 
"Thank you very much for coordinating our field trip. My students really enjoyed all the 
different centers you had, and really learned a lot. Andrew was very knowledgeable and 
was able to relate to the students very well. I appreciate all the time and effort you put 
into our visit. I would highly recommend it to others. I hope I can take my students in the 
years to follow." 
Christine Davis, teacher at Hawthorne Elementary School 


